

The Moore Center

Creating opportunities for a good life.TM

Upcoming Client Vaccine Clinic at The Moore Center

We are excited to announce that after working closely with our Department of Public Health partner, we are ready to offer a limited number of vaccine doses in a small, closed vaccination site as early as this week. We are waiting to hear from DPH how many doses we will have allocated to us, and as



soon as we know, we can begin scheduling clients.

Our goal for this clinic, and any future clinic, is to provide accessibility to vaccines for our clients who cannot easily access the fixed site because they don't match the criteria for Phase 1b or for whom there is another factor that would make accessing the fixed site difficult. I would cut this underline part. Let's not make it look confusing like we are trying to go against 1b by saying they don't meet criteria - is just say due to access issues (not easily meeting criteria would be one of those)

We are prioritizing our clients in terms of their level of medical risk. If your loved one or charge is interested in receiving the vaccine at our Eddy Rd. location, please contact your case manager and let them know that they

would like to be added to the list. Your case manager will have a conversation with you to determine whether the closed site is a good option for you.

Please remember that the majority of the vaccine doses coming into the state are allocated to the fixed sites, so if you fit into Phase 1b, the fixed site is your best bet to receive a vaccine. Access the state fixed site by visiting https://www.vaccines.nh.gov/ and registering. If you are having trouble registering at a fixed site, please call 211 for assistance.

We will know more about the exact day of the clinic and how many doses we have very soon, so please call your case manager today if you would like to be considered for the closed site.

There have been many questions about the eligibility of family caregivers for vaccines and we assure you we continue to advocate on your behalf to be included as a group. At this time, however, we are unable to offer vaccines to family caregivers.

©2021 The Moore Center | 195 McGregor St. Manchester, New Hampshire 03102

Web Version Subscribe Forward Unsubscribe

Powered by Mad Mimi®
A GoDaddy® company